
 

LAX Airport Operations 

LAX Operations Advisory Advisory No: 2017-15 

 

Issue Date: July7th, 2017 

Subject:   Taxiway A Repaving Project – Phase 3 

* The LAX Operations Advisory will be posted on LAWA’s Airport Operations web site 
and can be retrieved at http://www.lawa.org/airops.aspx  

 

 

Taxiway A Repaving Project – Phase 3  
Beginning July 14th at 12:01am, Taxiway A will be closed between Taxilane A2 and Taxiway F. 
The area will reopen at 6:00pm on Sunday, July 16th.  The closure is necessary for the repaving 
of asphalt in this area (see attached).  During the closure, Aircraft Design Group (ADG) VI 
aircraft will be restricted from parking at the Imperial Cargo Complex.  All ADG VI cargo aircraft 
will be accommodated at other ADG VI cargo parking positions. In addition, all ADG VI aircraft 
will be required to depart using Runway 24L with a declared distance of 10,285 feet.  
 

Please plan your flight operations accordingly.  For current airfield operating conditions please 
check NOTAMs at https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov. Thank you for your support. For questions or 
comments regarding this advisory please contact Airside Manager, Jeff Mort, Jmort@lawa.org. 
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